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Auburn To Host Storm Spotters Class
(KLZA)-- Storm spotter training for the 2014 severe weather season will be held Thursday, March
6th beginning at 7 p-m at the 4-H Building at 9th and J Street in Auburn.

The training session will be a combined session for Nemaha, Richardson and Otoe counties.
Registration is not required.

During the class information will be presented on thunderstorm structure, spotting techniques,
reporting criteria and procedures. The class will likely last from 90 minutes to two hours.

If you have questions about the class you may contact Brian Smith with the Omaha / Valley office
of the National Weather Service at brian.e.smith@noaa.gov.
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